

Clapton Road Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2LP

Telephone: 01761 412777

Fax: 01761 419883 Email: office@longvernalschool.com

Website: www.longvernal.com

"part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership"

Headteacher: Karen Bazeley

January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The week beginning Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> January through to Friday 26<sup>th</sup> January presents another opportunity for the children at Longvernal to get active and participate in **Bike**, **Scoot or Walk to school week 2024**.

As a school, we are encouraging the children to cycle, scoot or walk to and from school, as many times as possible throughout the week, even if this means driving some of the way to school and walking, scooting or cycling the rest.

There are many benefits, for you and the community, to be participating in this week:

- Be active and feel more energised
- Help the environment by replacing a car journey
- Improve local air quality and congestion

As always, there will be an in-school competition held, with the most active class winning a prize!

Kind regards,

Miss Collins
PE Co-Ordinator



We are building a community where learners have no ceilings to their aspirations and successes. Everyone is respected and loved in their own right.



